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Joanne Soderlund

From: Chantelle O'Brien <cobrien@walga.asn.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 10 October 2023 12:16 PM
To: Joanne Soderlund
Subject: Election of Zone Delegates and State Councillors

Sent on behalf of Nick Sloan, Chief Executive Officer, WALGA 
  
10 October 2023                                                                                                                            
                                                                                                                                                        
Joanne Soderlund 
Chief Executive Officer 
Shire of Tammin 
  
ELECTION OF ZONE DELEGATES AND STATE COUNCILLORS 
  
The Local Government elections, to be held on Saturday, 21 October, will affect Council appointments to 
external committees including the WALGA Zone. As a consequence, Councils are requested to elect / 
appoint Elected Members as delegates and deputy delegates to the Zone and notify WALGA preferably by 
no later than Friday, 3 November. 
  
The first item of business at the November meeting will be for Zones to elect their State Council 
representative(s) and Deputy representative(s), as well as their Zone Chair and Zone Deputy Chair. 
  
A chronological overview of the process is detailed below: 
 Local Government elections occur on Saturday, 21 October. 
 Member Councils to elect / appoint their Zone Delegates and to advise WALGA as soon as possible 

but preferably by 9:00am on Friday, 3 November. 
 Zones to meet in November and elect their State Council representatives and deputy representatives.
 Zones to advise WALGA of their elected State Council representative(s) and deputy representative(s) 

immediately following the November Zone meeting. 
 An Induction Session will be held for all incoming State Councillors and Deputy State Councillors on 

Thursday, 30 November at the WALGA offices in West Leederville. 
 The new State Council will take office at the Ordinary Meeting of State Council on Wednesday, 6 

December. 
 The positions of President and Deputy President of WALGA will be elected at the Ordinary Meeting of 

State Council on Wednesday, 6 March 2024. 
  
Further information regarding the nomination and election process for State Council representatives will be 
provided before the November Zone meetings. 
  
WALGA’s Elected Member Prospectus will assist in providing further information on becoming a Zone 
Delegate or State Councillor. If you can please distribute the Prospectus to your Elected Members for their 
information that would be much appreciated. 
  
For further information and to provide details of your Zone Delegates by Friday, 3 November, please contact 
Chantelle O’Brien, Governance Support Officer, on (08) 9213 2013 or cobrien@walga.asn.au. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Nick Sloan 
Chief Executive Officer 
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WALGA acknowledges the continuing connection of Aboriginal people to Country, culture and community. We embrace the vast 
Aboriginal cultural diversity throughout Western Australia, including Boorloo (Perth), on the land of the Whadjuk Noongar People, 
where WALGA is located and we acknowledge and pay respect to Elders past and present.  

This email is private and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please advise us by return email immediately, and delete the email and any 
attachments without using or disclosing the contents in any way. The views expressed in this email are those of the author, and do not represent those of the 
Association unless this is clearly indicated. You should scan this email and any attachments for viruses. The WA Local Government Association accepts no 
liability for any direct or indirect damage or loss resulting from the use of any attachments to this email.  


